
 

 

 
 
 

The Department of Transport and Main Roads' (TMR) contractor will soon begin landslip repair works on 
Maleny-Kenilworth Road, near Fleiter Road, Conondale.  

A map of the works location is shown on the reverse of this flyer. 

Works are scheduled to start early July 2024 and will take approximately four weeks to complete, 
weather and site conditions permitting.  
 

Key works 
 
• Clearing and excavating.  
• Installing rockfill.  
• Replacing damaged stormwater drainage. 
• Landscaping including topsoil and turf.    

 
What to expect 

 

• Works will be undertaken Monday to Friday between 6.30am and 6.30pm.  
• Some weekend and night works may be required and Variable Messaging Signs (VMS) will be 

used to advise road users prior to any night works.   

• One lane of Maleny-Kenilworth Road will be closed while works are underway, with temporary 
traffic control in place. Both lanes will be open outside of work hours. 

• During works heavy machinery including excavators, concrete trucks and mobile cranes will be 
accessing the work site. 

• Traffic controllers, reduced speed limits, road signage and VMS will be in place to advise of the 
changed traffic conditions and to ensure motorist and road worker safety. 

• Nearby residents may experience noise, light, vibration and dust from construction activities.   

• Reversing beepers and flashing lights are a safety requirement and will be used during works.  

• Motorists may experience delays and are encouraged to drive to the changed traffic conditions, 
obey signage and reduced speed limits at all times.  

• Priority access through the work site will be given to emergency vehicles.  
 
TMR understands roadworks can be frustrating for nearby residents, businesses and road users and 
acknowledges your cooperation and patience during works.     
 
The Maleny-Kenilworth landslip repairs are being undertaken as part of a broader program of 
rectification work to repair more than 200 batter slope/embankment sites across North Coast Region 
damaged by the 2022 flooding and rain events.  
 
The recovery works are jointly funded by the Australian and Queensland Governments through the 
Disaster Recovery Funding Arrangements (DRFA). 
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Contact us: North Coast Region - Natural Disaster Program 
Phone: 0488 157 094 Email: communityteam@grccivil.com.au  
https://www.tmr.qld.gov.au/projects/programs/natural-disaster-program  

The recovery works are jointly funded by the Australian and Queensland Governments through the Disaster Recovery 
Funding Arrangements (DRFA). 

All information contained in this communication is accurate at the time of distribution, however, works and dates are subject to change 
due to circumstances outside of TMR’s control.  
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